
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
On behalf of the City of Cambridge and our City Council, it is my pleasure to welcome you to 
the 39th Annual World Religions Conference; Canada’s largest and longest running multi-faith 
event.   
 
I wish you a successful and rewarding event as you explore the questions surrounding How to 
Establish a Just Society.  This conference truly is an example that shows that despite our 
diverse backgrounds and experiences, we can still work together to provide a safe, caring 
community for all.   
 
Take the time you spend this weekend to share your successes with each other and build your 
next steps to continue the great work that comes from this opportunity.    
 
 
 
Enjoy! 
 

     
Kathryn McGarry 
Mayor of Cambridge   


